SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA

October 27, 2008

Mark C. Blane The Law Offices of Mark C. Blane, A.P.C. 525 B Street, 15th Floor San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Mark:

Thank you for taking the time to share your insights and experience with our students. They were very excited and grateful to connect with successful alumni at our Career Options Day event.

If you have suggestions for improving services, please contact the Career Services Team at careerservices@tjsl.edu or 619-297-9700, ext. 1495 or your Alumni Relations Team at alumni@tjsl.edu or 619-297-9700, ext 1497.

Please encourage other alumni to become mentors by filling out a mentorship profile at https://law-tjsl-csm.symplicity.com/mentors.

Again, thank you for generously giving back to TJSL.

Warmest Regards,

Karen Goyette

Assistant Dean

Development & Alumni Relations

Beverly Bracker, Esq.

Director

Career Services

2008 Board of Directors

President

Heather L. Rosing

President-Elect

Jerrilyn T. Malana

Vice-Presidents

Patrick L. Hosey Charles W. Kim, Jr. Russell S. Kohn

Michelle D. Mitchell

Secretary

Stacy L. Fode

Treasurer

Howard M. Wayne

Directors

Elizabeth S. Balfour Thomas M. Buchenau John H. Gamez J. Daniel Holsenback Daniel F. Link Marvin E. Mizell Timothy J. Richardson Liza D. Suwczinsky

Young/New Lawyer Director

Gita M. Varughese Immediate Past President

Jill L. Burkhardt

Executive Director Ellen M. Miller

ABA House of Delegates Representatives

Janice P. Brown Monty A. McIntyre

State Bar Board of Governors District Nine Representative

Bonnie M. Dumanis

Conference of Delegates of California Bar Associations District Nine Representative James W. Talley May 7, 2008

Mr. Mark Blane Law Office of Mark Blane 525 B Street,15th Floor San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Mr. Blane:

I want to thank you for your work in our Kobey's Legal Clinic, part of the Bar's Law Week 2008. The overwhelming success of Law Week is due to the efforts of the many volunteers like you who gave their time and talents so generously.

Two of the hallmarks of the San Diego County Bar Association are community outreach and public service. These activities are only possible through the tireless work of our dedicated members. Your involvement last week is a prime example of that dedication.

You are one of the reasons San Diego is such a great place to practice. Once again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Heather L. Rosing

President

SAN DIEGO VOLUNTEER LAWYER PROGRAM

625 BROADWAY, SUITE 925, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 TEL (619) 235-5656 FAX (619) 235-5668

PETER H. BENZIAN, ESQ. President, Board of Directors CAFL R. POIROT, ESQ.

Executive Director

19-Oct-05

Mark Carleton Blane, Esq.

RE: SDVLP Case # 02E-1025724 (Contracts / Warranties)

Miros Avilar, client

San Diego, CA Phone: (619)

Dear Mr. Blane,

On behalf of the San Diego Volunteer Lawyer Program, I would like to express our appreciation for the assistance you provided to the above referenced SDVLP client.

The generosity and commitment of attorneys, law students and legal professionals like yourself have made this Program successful, and with your support we can continue to provide legal services to qualified San Diego residents.

We are genuinely grateful for your participation in our program, and hope that your association with us will be long and rewarding.

Sincerely,

Cythia Perez

Office Assistant

PROGRAM DEVELOPMENT

180 HOWARD STREET, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94105-1639

(415) 538-2328

Dear Colleague:

On behalf of the State Bar of California's Board of Governors, I am pleased to forward to you the enclosed certificate honoring you as a Wiley W. Manuel Pro Bono Services Award Winner. Your efforts to provide legal services to California's poor are yet another example of our profession's commitment to public service. I thank you for your professionalism and generosity.

Sincerely,

Karen S. Nobumoto

Karon Nobremoto

President

Enclosures

THE STATE BAR OF CALIFORNIA



The Board of Governors of the State Bar of California presents

THE WILEY W. MANUEL AWARD FOR PRO BONO LEGAL SERVICES

to

MARK CARLE BLANE

for voluntary provision of legal services to the poor

Dated: March 13, 2003

James E. Herman, President 2002 - 2003

OFFICE OF LEGAL SERVICES, ACCESS & FAIRNESS PROGRAMS

180 HOWARD STREET, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94105-1639

Bar Relations Outreach - Tel: (213) 765-1329, Fax: (213) 765-1705 Legal Services Trust Fund Program - Tel: (415) 538-2098, Fax: (415) 538-2529 Legal Services Outreach - Tel: (415) 538-2534, Fax: (415) 538-2524 Program Development - Tel: (415) 538-2176, Fax: (415) 538-2552

Dear Colleague:

On behalf of the State Bar of California's Board of Governors, I am pleased to forward to you the enclosed certificate honoring you as a Wiley W. Manuel Pro Bono Services Award Winner. Your efforts to provide legal services to California's poor are yet another example of our profession's commitment to public service. I thank you for your professionalism and generosity.

Sincerely,

James E. Herman

President

Enclosures

THE STATE BAR OF CALIFORNIA



The Board of Governors of the State Bar of California presents

THE WILEY W. MANUEL AWARD FOR PRO BONO LEGAL SERVICES

to

MARK BLANE

for voluntary provision of legal services to the poor

Dated: April 19, 2002

Karen S. Nobumoto, President 2001 - 2002

aren Nobuenioto

SAN DIEGO VOLUNTEER LAWYER PROGRAM

625 BROADWAY, SUITE 925, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 . (619) 235-5656

FAX: (619) 235-5668

PETER BENZIAN, ESQ. President, Board of Directors CARL R. POIROT, ESQ. Executive Director

April 21, 2003

Mark Carle Blane

ac Rose & Dertie

San Diego, CA

Dear Mr. Blane:

It is my pleasure to present you with the State Bar of California's Wiley W. Manuel Award in recognition of your outstanding contributions to the delivery of *pro bono* legal services during 2002. We regret that you were unable to personally receive your award and the due recognition for your commendable work at the March 26 Volunteer Appreciation Reception. Nonetheless, your efforts in helping us to bring equal access to justice to our community's indigent and needy have been duly recognized in the enclosed program.

As an award recipient, you are eligible to receive a variety of continuing legal education discounts from the Rutter Group and the California Continuing Education of the Bar. These discounts are described in the information sheet which we placed behind President Herman's letter.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and Staff of San Diego Volunteer Lawyer Program, Congratulations and Thank You for your Participation and Support. We look forward to your continued involvement in our program.

With best regards,

Centra & for

Carl R. Poirot

Executive Director

encl

SAN DIEGO VOLUNTEER LAWYER PROGRAM

625 BROADWAY, SUITE 925, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 0 (619) 235-5656 FAX: (619) 235-5668

EDWARD D. VOGEL, Esq. President CARL R. POIROT, Esq. Executive Director

April 29, 2002

Mark C. Blane, Esq.

Dear Mr. Blane:

It is my pleasure to present you with the State Bar of California's Wiley W. Manuel Award in recognition of your outstanding contributions to the delivery of *pro bono* legal services during 2001. We regret that you were unable to personally receive your award and the due recognition for your commendable work at the April 10 Volunteer Appreciation Reception. Nonetheless, your efforts in helping us to bring equal access to justice to our community's indigent and needy have been duly recognized in the enclosed program.

As an award recipient, you are eligible to receive a variety of continuing legal education discounts from the Rutter Group and the California Continuing Education of the Bar. These discounts are described in the information sheet which we placed behind President Nobumoto's letter.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and Staff of San Diego Volunteer Lawyer Program, Congratulations and Thank You for your Participation and Support. We look forward to your continued involvement in the years to come.

With best regards,

Carl R. Poirot Executive Director

encl

F:\Data\WPDOCS\csp\awardlettermerge.wpd

Carl R. Point